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Dear Sirs,

In the letter from 28™ of August 2009 the Czech Floorball Union expressed its interest to organize World
Floorball Championships for Women 2013. In the same letter CFbU asked for the discussion with the
International Floorball Federation prior the decision regarding the organizer of the WFC 2013.

The system of financing of the different Czech sports federations is built on finances which come from the
main lottery company Sazka. Sazka is owned by the Czech Sports Federation which divides finances
between sports federation. Because of economical situation of the lottery company, the support almost
stopped in 2009. For the CFbU this support used to be source of 30-40% of the total budget.

Due to above mentioned economical situation and also because of discussions held in the Czech TV
regarding WFC 2013, we would like to ask IFF CB to postpone the decision regarding the organizer of
WEC 2013 until CB session in May 2013.

We hope situation will be clearer in few months and CFBU will be in a situation which allows confirming

the possibility to satisfy all requirements to organize WFC 2013 and CFbU will confirm its interest to
organize WFC 2013.

On behalf of the Czech Floorball Union




